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Conservation Corner
Conservation Corner is a weekly article produced by the Forest County Land &Water Conservation Department. For more information contact Al Murray, Land&Water Resources Technician at 715-478-3893 or by e-mail at lcc@co.forest.wi.us. 
Hello, let me introduce myself, I am Al Murray the newly hired Land & Water Resources Technician.  Many of you may know me from working in private and Tribal forestry and in Town of Laona as Chairman and Town Board Member. 
[bookmark: _GoBack] I appreciate the opportunity from the Forest County Land Conservation and Personnel Committees and their confidence in my ability to serve our communities and landowners in the protection and enhancement of our wonderful natural resources. 
It is my hope to bring my experience working with many government agencies and non-profit groups to the table for Forest County. The people of Forest County can look forward to new and exciting programming from the Land & Water Conservation Department into the future. Please watch this paper for weekly installments of what is happening in the Land & Water Conservation Department. 

